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02/06/2021  09:45:202021/1737/P OBJ Julien Lafargue I discussed with my neighbour (18 fortune green road) her plan to extend her ground floor flat. While I have no 

objection to the overall project, I expressed some concerns based on the initial drawings that have been 

submitted.

Because her property is roughly 50cm higher than ours, the "party wall" that will be built to support the pitched 

glass roof and the rest of the extension will be about 50 cm higher than the existing party wall. While this may 

not be too much of a problem in front of our own pitched glass roof, it would result in significant loss of light in 

our courtyard/patio area. 

Unfortunately, this courtyard is the sole source of light for our 2nd bedroom.

Based on our discussion, we agreed that the architect should look for a solution to limit the loss of light on our 

side.
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